LOTUS

SCHOOL FOR EXCELLENCE

Wishing Our Lotus School Community a Joyful Winter Break

Dear Lotus Families, Students, and Community,

As we conclude another enriching semester at Lotus School for Excellence, I
want to take a moment to celebrate and thank each member of our school
community. Your partnership, support, and dedication to our shared vision of
excellence continue to make our school a thriving place of learning and growth.

We are proud of our students' hard work, achievements, and resilience this
semester. Thank you to our families for your ongoing support and trust in our
mission. And to our staff, your tireless efforts and unwavering commitment to our
students make all the difference.

As winter break begins, I hope you find time to relax, celebrate, and create
cherished memories with loved ones. May this season bring warmth, joy, and peace
to your homes.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for an
exciting new year. Thank you for being a part of the Lotus School for Excellence
community.

Wishing you a happy and restful winter break!

Warm regards,

Mehmet Nalcaci
Executive Director
Lotus School for Excellence



